
       SRGC  -----    Bulb Log Diary   -----    ISSN 2514-6114 

                                                            Pictures and text © Ian Young 
 

 

BULB LOG 06.....................10th February 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snowdrops 

 
 

 

 



 
Another winter week where the precipitation varied between rain, hail, sleet and snow often all four within a few 

minutes of each other, but, just a few miles inland it is falling as snow. Obviously being only a few miles from the 

sea here has a moderating effect but as I start writing on Monday the snow level has pushed right out to the sea with 

heavy snow showers now falling so it was the right decision to venture out yesterday and get some pictures before 

the snowdrops disappeared under the snow. The cover shows a clump of a Galanthus nivalis cultivar  and above is 

Galanthus woronowii which along with plants involving Galanthus plicatus are the snowdrops that grow best for 

us in the open garden with forms involving Galanthus elwesii often struggling to survive our weather. 

 

Despite the cold and poor 

light conditions there is 

still plenty to see in the 

bulb houses.  

For most of December and 

through January the 

maintenance of the bulb 

houses has consisted of 

watching out for problems 

such as moulds ï I have 

not watered at all during 

that time.  

Although flowers have 

been slowly opening, the 

cold, damp weather has 

slowed growth down 

significantly and there has 

been little loss to the 

moisture contained in the 

pots and the sand however 

I have to stay alert 

because that will change very quickly when the sun rises high enough for its light to reach and warm the bulb 

houses - then they will require watering.  


